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ANNOUNCEMENT 

 
 

The Hellenic Statistical Authority (ELSTAT) informs users that the scheduled release of the 

electronic publication "The Greek Economy," initially set for October 18, 2024, has been 

postponed to October 25, 2024. This postponement is necessary to incorporate updated 

Government Finance Statistics (GFS), ensuring that users receive a more comprehensive and 

timely overview of the Greek economy. 


